
From: tom krepel < > 

Sent: Friday, August 7, 2020 3:16 PM 

To: IPCOMMNT 

Cc: Errol Summerlin 

Subject: plastics discharge 

 

I wish to express my strong opposition to the discharge of any, regardless of size, plastics 
materials into  

Texas waters.  Such discharges are harmful to the environment, fish, waterfowl, human, and all 
aquatic  

species along the Texas coast.  No industry or individual should be able to discharge into state 
waters  

any materials deleterious to the well-being of this state. 

 

Tom Krepel 

Corpus Christi, TX 


